
June 6, 2014 

Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 

RE: Request for Approval of Tariffs Filed in Compliance with Commisison Order 

Dear Secretary: 

Enclosed please find Kansas City Power & Light Company's revised tariff sheets filed in 
compliance with the Commission's June 5, 2014 Order Approving Stipulation and Agreement in 
Case No. E0-2014-0095. 

The revised tariffs have an issue date of June 6, 2014, and an effective date of July 6, 
2014. Because the Company will be prepared to implement the programs called for by the 
Commission's Order Approving Stipulation and Agreement on July 6, 2014 but not before, the 
Company requests that these tariffs be permitted to take effect on the proposed effective date 
by operation of law or otherwise. A copy of the attached revised tariffs has been e-mailed, 
hand-delivered or mailed this date to all counsel of record. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact me directly at (816) 654-1 689 
or brad.lutz@kcpl.com if you require any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Lb; 
Brad Lutz 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosures: 
Letter of Transmittal 
Proposed tariff sheets 

cc: 
D Ives 
T Rush 
L Liechti 
Counsel of Record, Case No. E0-2014-0095 
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